
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 22nd March 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

~ TERM 4 ~ 
 

19/02/24—28/03/24 
 
 

Week 6 
 
 

Monday 25th March 
3-4pm Cheerleading Club 
3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club (Level 1) 
5—7:30pm Parent  
Consultations 
 
Tuesday 26th March 
3:10—5:30pm Parent 
Consultations 
 
Wednesday 27th March 
NO Gymnastics Club  
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 28th March 
Last day of Term 
 
 

Easter Holidays 
29 March—14 April 

 

~ TERM 5 ~ 
 

15/04/24—23/05/25 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 15th April 
 
Tuesday 16th April 
 
Wednesday 17th April 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 18th April 
 
Friday 19th April 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

 

Liam (last week) & Fatima 
 

 

 

We hope you have had or still to 

have a wonderful day celebrating. 

SUPERSTARS!  
 
 

This week’s super stars are: 
 

Naomi, Nulam, Zenat, Rayaan, 

Rowan, Niamh, Jayden, Harry, Maggie, Ella 

O’R, Marilyn, Olivia, Zenat, Setayesh A, 

Aylan, Maryam, Etisha, Akki, Leni, Alrica, 

Max, Abrina, Ruhan, Kayden, Reeyong, Iman,  

Suhanna G, Amaya, Sudias, Deepson, Fardin, 

Andrew B, Aaryash, Joy, Reeva, Suhanna L, 

Aayara, Aisha C, Omaar and Alicia 

 

WELL DONE AND CONGRATULATIONS!  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 4 

The results:  
 

     connaught:     170 
     Redoubt:           149 
     kearsney:        136 
     Burgoyne:        124 
      

 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  

Luca, Zack, Max, Stanley, Maggie, 

Alicia, Destan 
 

The winner is: Maggie 
 

Well Done! 

KS1 Concert  
We were thoroughly entertained yesterday   

afternoon by Willows, Sycamores and      
Chestnuts’ second concert of the year.  

This time they demonstrated their skills of 
playing musical instruments (tuned and 
untuned) as well as signing a range of 

songs with fabulous actions. Well done to 
all involved, you should be very proud! 

Thank you also to FOGS who provided the 
bells that the children played and the  

refreshments for the audience.   

Discos 
A huge ‘THANK YOU’ to Mrs Hixon and Mrs Hughes for 

organising the discos this week! The children (and adults) 
had a great time dancing and playing games.  
Thank you also to the other members of staff 

that also stayed to help.   
Fun times had by all.  

Red Nose Day  
Thank you to everyone who joined in  our  

delayed RND!  
We had lots of fun and raised a total of £92 

Well done!   

Lambs!  
This week, Willows were lucky enough to meet 
some lambs who were both only a few days old.  

Olivia’s Mummy was very kind and brought them 
in to see the class. Everyone (that wanted to) had a 

stroke!   Olivia told the class how she has been 
helping some of the ewes give birth - such an 

amazing thing to do! Thank you! 


